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31 January 2016 

City of Burnaby 

Community Heritage Commission 

6161 Deer Lake Avenue 

Burnaby BC,  

V5G 4A3 

 

To my Fellow Commission Members: 

On 27 November 2015 I attended the annual Heritage & Cultural Planners & Professionals Meeting at the Shadbolt 

Centre in Burnaby BC.  There I attended the presentation by Rebecca Pasch, which included a report on Heritage 

Burnaby’s online collection.  In following presentations there was some discussion on how to share collections of 

archival information and heritage resources with the public.  In discussion during the breaks these two topics came 

together with great appreciation and admiration for what Burnaby has accomplished. 

What I would like to put forward is that we look at the possibility of sharing the technology, including the software 

platform with other museums and archives, understanding that questions regarding licensing and cost may need 

to be addressed during this discussion. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Philip Finlayson, BA  

#38-8763 Ash Grove Cres 

Burnaby BC,  

V5A 4B8 


